
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 AS WE CONTINUE TO COPE WITH THE DEATH OF OUR BELOVED CO-WORKER, RICH 

FRISCHKORN, WE APPRECIATE THE MANY EXPRESSIONS OF SUPPORT FROM OUR 

LISTENING FAMILY. HERE ARE JUST A FEW. 

[LILA – GERMANY] Dear Friends at WRVM, Since I heard about Rich Frischkorn's going Home to be 

with our Lord, I would like to express my sincere condolences to his wife and his family, as well as to all of 

you who worked with him at WRVM. I always enjoyed hearing him and felt so sad when I heard that he 

had died. I had been praying for his recovery. Please relate my heart-felt condolences to his wife and 

family. May they sense our Lord's presence and comfort and may they experience His faithfulness in the 

difficult days ahead. 

[REBECCA – MANITOWOC/TWO RIVERS] Dear WRVM staff, My heart is so heavy for the passing of 

Rich. I had no idea he was suffering so much from Covid, and even though it's a shock to us, it's not to 

God. Rich is now face to face with our Savior and at rest from all his labors. I had the opportunity to meet 

Rich when he came for a meeting in Sheboygan years ago. He was a delight and you could see his passion 

for WRVM and for Christ. My prayers are with the rest of you as you carry the workload. Thank you for 

ALL you do. 

[DAVE – APPLETON] Dear friends at WRVM -- I was so saddened yesterday to hear the 

announcement of the passing of your brother in Christ, Rich. We know he is rejoicing in heaven 

with the most beautiful music of all. But for us there are tears right now. He will be so missed 

here. May the Lord dry our tears with the comfort of His promises to Rich, his family, and to us. 

You all will continue to be in my thoughts and prayers in the coming weeks. The Lord bless and 

keep us all. 

[PAMELA & RANDY] We send our sympathies and prayers at the passing of Rich. Our God is a 

Great Physician! May He bring healing of your hearts as you grieve. Additionally, may He bring 

you healing of body and soul from this COVID; clearing the office of all germs. We give thanks for 

the many blessings WRVM brings to us each day. 

CARDS FOR THE FRISCHKORN FAMILY CAN BE SENT TO US HERE AT WRVM. WE’LL SEE 

THEY GET THEM. ALSO, OUR 2022 CALENDARS ARRIVED YESTERDAY. PEGGY WILL BE 

GETTING THE EARLY REQUESTS FOR THEM TAKEN CARE OF IN THE DAYS AHEAD. THANK 

YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED PRAYERS AND SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


